
Answering Reviewers 

Dear editor, 

First of all, thank you very much for your review. 

 

I had modified my article according to you suggestions as follows: 

 

1> I had removed the section about “the explanation about the pathogenesis 

of IBS” and added new references from literature published in Allopathy. 

 

2> I had cut the co-corresponding authors down to one corresponding author. 

 

3> The Copyright Assignment had been submitted. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Yang Cheng, 

 

E-mail: yangchengds@163.com 
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